
04/06/2020 

MRS Diana Crewes 
18 Kananook Avenue ST 
Bayview NSW 2104 
dcrewes@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

As a resident in the area of the Peninsular. I am writing to object to this shocking concrete 
building. There is nothing about it that blends in with all the beautiful beachside dwellings. It is 
totally out of character with what should be built on this beautiful beach, which is one of the 
most beautiful beaches in Australia.
Please don’t let something like that be built there. We don’t want another Dee Why which has 
become a very ugly place due to the Council allowing inappropriate beachside developments.
Yours sincerely
Mrs Diana Crewes

Sent: 4/06/2020 2:17:53 PM
Subject: Online Submission


